Jennifer S. Bethune

S e sy
From: Lindsey B. Lucas

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2023 2:44 PM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: 916 Oak Street - Lillington

Hey Jennifer,

Just wanted to let you know the zoning is approved for this property. They can move forward with the septic inspection
as far as the Town is concerned.

Thank you,

Lindsey B. Lucas
Town of Lillington
Town Clerk/Permitting Technician

(910) 893-0310
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